
1. Feedback was collected. 

S.No. 

2. The feedback was analysed and reviewed through Internal Committee. 

1 

2 

DEPARTMENT OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY 

ACTION TAKEN REPORT- STAKE HOLDERS FEEDBACK ON 

CURRICULUM& SYLLABUS 

3. The Proposed draft of syllabus was put forth to DAC. The Constructive suggestions were 
taken from the Stakeholders feedback. 

3 

4. After detailed deliberation and discussion, the proposed draft of syllabus with modification 

was presented to BoS for final Approval. 

4 

5. Afer BoS recommendations, the curriculum and syllabus came into implementation. 

Feedback was requested from following Stakeholders 

Students 

PAAVAI ENGINEERING COLLEGE 

Teachers 
Alumni 

NH 44, PACHAL, NAMAKKAL-637018 

Employer 

Name of the course 
Students Feedback 

Data Structure 

Faculty Feedback 

Alumni Feedback 

Academic Year 2024-2025 

(Autonomous) 

Stake Holders 

Recommended by 

Rajesh S 

Parivalavan M 

Naveen A 

Pushpalatha.M 

Anitha.P 

Dr. Madasamy Raja. 

90 

09 

11 

05 

Date:15.05.24 

No of feedback form received 

Recommendation 

All the topics should 
be covered in the 
given text book 

Sorting, searching 
concept maybe added 

in data structure. 

OOPs syllabus should 
be modified 

Either C++ or java 
programming course 
should be added 
Add B tree and B+ 
tree in data structure 

Course. 
Text books can be a 
recent edition. 

Action Taken 

Forwarded the suggestion 
for the approval of DAC 

Forwarded the suggestion 
for the approval of DAC 

Forwarded the suggestion 
for the approval of DAC 

Forwarded the suggestion 
for the approval of DAC 

Forwarded the suggestion 
for the approval of DAC 

Forwarded the suggestion 
for the approval of DAC 



Database 

Management Systems 

Employer Fecdback 

S.No 
1 

4 

5 

7 

Marimuthu G 

Indhumathi S 

Nisha G 

Name of the Member 
Dr.B.VENKATESAN 

HOD/IT 

Vijayaragavendran 

Dr.G.MADASAMY RAJA 

Head of the Departmení 
Department of IT 

Velmurugan 

Mrs.M.PUSHPALATHA 

Paavai Enginecring College {Autor. 

Senthilkumar 

Mrs.M.SARANYA 

amakka! 537 918. 

Dr.S.SARAVANA KUMAR 
Mr.S.RAJESH 
Mrs.M.BABYLATHA 

Databasc applications 
should be added 

Need more industry 
oriented curriculum 
New Technology 
Course can be added 

Courses for Data 

Industry and Al may be 
included 
R Programming 
course can be added 
Need more industrial 

training. 

Designation 
HOD/IT 

PROFESSOR/IT 
ASP/IT 
AP/IT 

ASP/IT 
AP/IT 
AP/IT 

Forwarded the suggestion 
for the approval of DAC 
Forwarded the suggestion 
for the approval of DAC 
Forwarded the suggestion 
for the approval of DAC 

Forwarded the suggestion 
for the approval ofDAC 

Forwarded the suggestion 
for the approval of DAC 
Forwarded the suggestion 
for the approval of DAC 

Role 
Chairman/BOS 

Member 
Member 
Member 

Member 

Member 
Member 

Signa�ure 

PRINCIPAL 
PRINCIPAL 

PAAVAI ENGINEERING COLLEC 
H.7, PACHAL Post, NAMAKKAL Dig 


